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Dear:

Greetings!

Life-long skills are proving to be more important in the learning recovery of our youth. The
best way to learn it however may also be outside the four corners of our classroom. Skills, after all, take
practice to master. In the application of our language learning, we go to campus journalism for instance.
And what better method to learn it but through the 21st Word Cup National Journalism Conference
and Ambassadors Award on 4-5 May 2024 at Tagaytay City.

We believe that our authentic journalism workshops are effective ways to impart life-long
learning in journalism. For instance, months before the pandemic in July, we provided 270 Word Cup
Masterclass participants an actual news coverage by having them work side by side with media
professionals in the live coverage of seven events, namely: the Asian Obstacle Course Racing
Championships back to back with the ASEAN Para Obstacle Course Racing Championships at the
Quirino  Grandstand and the National Milo Marathon at the Mall of Asia; the Pencak Silat
demonstration at Bayview Park Hotel: the press briefings on: Toward a Livable City: Balancing
Environment and Development in the Metropolis held in Las Pinas-Paranaque Critical Habitat and
Ecotourism Area; 7he Philippine Cinema’s Centennial: Quo Vadis? and the Philippines Global
Initiative to Decongest Cities in GSIS.

Thus in August, Manila Bulletin published Word Cup participants’ coverage of the Las Pinas
Paranaque Critical Habitat and Ecotourism Area. Months prior, on May 30 the newspaper also featured
the Boracay rehabilitation. These were your students and teachers embracing life-long learning as a
method to reinforce their classroom learning.

In these Masterclasses, in-depth training was delivered by the practitioners themselves. In
addition to learning by doing, we ensure that we give feedback to the work of our participants through
the insightful critiquing of their outputs. To push them to do more, we bundled a national level contest
or learning evaluation as incentive to the activity. As learning leaders, we hope that you too have
recognized the uniqueness of our method by allowing your students and teachers to experience the only
authentic journalism training workshop in the Philippines and Asia by issuing a Memorandum or an
Advisory cascading the event chargeable to their school MOOE or Local School Board fund subject
to the usual accounting rules and regulations.

We look forward to your favorable accommodation of this request. For further inquiries, 1 may
be reached through edcalibre.intl@gmail.com or at mobile number 0915.960.7268. You can know
more about us on our Facebook account Word Cup Associated Editors.

Thank you and more power!

EUGENIQ#ONNY T, Ed.D., EnP



















